
 
 

 

SPARC/Sec/SE/2023-24/087 February 14, 2024 
 
 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd.,  
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor,  
Plot No. C/1, G Block,  
Bandra Kurla Complex,  
Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400 051. 

BSE Limited,  
Market Operations Dept. 
P. J. Towers,  
Dalal Street,   
Mumbai - 400 001. 

  
Scrip Symbol: SPARC                                            Scrip Code: 532872 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub:   Intimation of revamping of the website of the Company 

 
We wish to inform you that our website www.sparc.life is currently undergoing an  
optimization process. These activities are necessary to ensure seamless operation 
and functionality of our website. As a result, announcement and disclosures may not 
be available on the website for next 3-4 weeks.  
 
We will continue to share relevant updates on NSE and BSE website during this 
period.   
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and assure you that our team is 
working diligently to resume normal website operations as soon as possible.   
 
Should you require any assistance during the period, please contact us directly on 
secretarial@sparcmail.com  
 
Thank you for your understanding and patience. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
For Sun Pharma Advanced Research Company Limited 
 
 
 
Kajal Damania 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
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